
     

 
Letter of recommendation 

For Dávid Horov 
 

  
 

I am writing to express my appreciation for your service during your tenure with 
us.  

From the beginning, you demonstrated a high level of professionalism that 
positively contributed to our team. Your constructive collaboration and ability to 
quickly adapt to our work environment, especially dealing with project 
ambiguities, was commendable.  

From a technical standpoint, your expertise proved to be vital for our team and 
product. You have not only driven significant advancements, but also played a 
central role in boosting the overall quality of our codebase and our frontend.  

What I particularly appreciated was the structure of your contributions. You kept 
your inputs concise and directly relevant, which considerably eased our review 
process and helped us progress smoothly.  

Your code was clean and well-organized, reflecting your technical skills and 
attention to detail.  

If given the opportunity, I would have been pleased to continue working with you. 
Once again, thank you for your contributions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 24, 2024           Roberto Jiménez Sánchez 
Berlin, Germany          Staff Software Engineer (IT Engineering) 
           rjimenezsanchez@tesla.com  
             


